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Sue Wolling <sue.wolling@gmail.com> Mon, Jun 10, 11:51 AM (1 day ago) Reply

to hhs.exhibits

Dear Legislators,

Please pass HB2001 to help communities like Eugene provide the additional housing we need.  Our community is growing and changing, while our housing stock is not--and as a result, we
don't have enough housing, there are few types of housing to choose from, and it is all too expensive.  HB2001 would begin to address these issues by incorporating more housing
options into all of Eugene's neighborhoods, which will be more equitable, improve affordability, make better use of existing public resources and help achieve our climate and
transportation goals.

Please pass HB2001 for a better future for Oregonians in places like Eugene.  

Thank you for your service,
Sue Wolling
108 High Street
Eugene OR  97401

mailto:sue.wolling@gmail.com
mailto:JWMTR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
mailto:sue.wolling@gmail.com

